
NOVEMBER 2022 MINISTRY UPDATE
Hello Friends & Ministry Partners!


We give thanks to our Lord for the wonderful month we have had in Sierra Leone! Out of the church, we 
celebrate three salvations this month as well as the giving of 250 gospel tracts and sixteen first-time visitors 
on our first Friend Day at New Beginnings Baptist Church-Babadorie. In addition, we had two opportunities to 
show the Jesus Film. 


The first showing, as a community event at a local military barracks, had almost 200 in attendance with more 
than 100 positively responding to Jesus. That night, Gospel tracts and copies of John and Romans were given 
to all in attendance. Our second opportunity was at the women’s center which Christin and our daughters 
have been visiting weekly. It was a culminating event after teaching the ladies Creation, Corruption, 
Catastrophe, Christ, and the Cross the previous weeks. Twenty-one women joined us for the movie. While 
several professed to know Jesus as Savior already, one lady accepted him at the end of the film! 


As the church continues to grow there has been a need to develop additional Sunday school leaders and 
workers. A few new people have expressed interest in serving in this area, and we have begun a five week 
session of leadership training to equip them to be effective in this important ministry within the church. We are 
looking forward to seeing how God will use them in the future!


As you well know, December is a busy month and an opportune time for outreach as we celebrate the birth of 
our Savior. We have evangelistic outreach plans for both Christmas Day and also New Year’s Eve, which is a 
big deal here.


As we enter this new month and Christmas season, we covet prayers over the following:


• Upcoming Christmas and New Year’s Eve outreach for the church and the community

• Weekly development meetings for Sunday school leaders and volunteers

• Ongoing property search in the Western Peninsula area

• Election year in Sierra Leone

• Our family’s continued health

Merry Christmas! Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Website: www.m938ministries.org.    Email: evans5@m938ministries.org
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